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Dear City of Niagara Falls Administrator,

Mount S5t Mary’s Hospital will be holding our annual Christmas Shoppe at the Niagara Falls Conference
and Event Center Saturday 12/15/2018.

The Christrmas Shoppe provides an opportunity for the parents and/or families served at the
Neighborhood Health Center and Heart, Love & Soul to “shop” for Christmas presents for their children.

The Christmas Shoppe offers warm clothing, pajamas and personal items to the children of those in
need.

We are asking the parking fees for the parent/recipients and volunteers be waived for this not for profit
charity event.

The event is being held on 12/15/2018 is from 8:00am to 2:30pm. Staff and volunteers will be setting up
12/14/2018 from 9:30 to 12:30pm.

We are grateful to you, our community member in partnering with us in providing serve to the poor and
disadvantaged of Niagara Falls.

Margaret Gabriele CCM
Manager of Care Management

Mount 5t Mary’s Hospital

5300 Military Road Lewiston, NY 14082
716-798-4164 (cell) 716-258-2259 {w)

Margaret.Gabriele@chsbuffalo.or




